
City of SeaTac 

Public Notice of Address Reassignments 

Notice is hereby given that the City of SeaTac has initiated address reassignments to be effective 

October 25, 2022, in accordance with SeaTac Municipal Code 13.270.   

Parcel number 162304-9139 existing address 2240 S 138th St reassigned to 13655 25th Pl S.   

Parcel number 162304-9174 existing address 2436 S 138th St reassigned to 13721 25TH Pl S.  

Parcel number 162304-9341 existing address 2444 S 138th St reassigned to 13731 25TH Pl S.  

Parcel number 162304-9187 existing address 2446 S 138th St reassigned to 13710 25TH Pl S.  

Parcel number 162304-9392 existing address 2442 S 138th St reassigned to 13722 25TH Pl S.  

Parcel number 162304-9323 existing address 2448 S 138th St reassigned to 2510 S 138th St.  

Parcel number 162304-9313 existing address 2454 S 138th St reassigned to 2530 S 138th St. 

Property owners were notified. Please direct questions to the Permit Center at 206-973-4750. 

 


